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SB 1003—is moving through the Oregon legislature that would dangerously expand 

the state’s so-called Death with Dignity Act. If passed, because of Oregon’s removal 

of its residency requirement in 2022, this law would affect vulnerable patients 

nationwide and further normalize suicide as a “solution” to potential suffering. 


